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Notes from the President: 
Tomorrow evening at 7PM, Ellie Krug will be speaking about “Bridging the Divide.”  This is the 
capstone of several months’ work here at UUFM, including Ellie’s earlier presentation, 
“Transgender 101,” six weeks of workshops on Trans Inclusion in Congregations, using materials 
from the Transforming Hearts Collective, and Rita’s service last week on “Differences Lending 
Strength to What We Share in Common.”  This work is leading us in our renewal of our 
commitment as a Welcoming Congregation.   
 
Five volunteers came together around similar interests last year to form the “Trans Task Force” to 
lead us in this work.  The task force were Becky Rossow, Anika Strasser, Nancy Cramblit, Jane 
Schostag, and Diane Dobitz.  Many thanks go to them for their work—give them a “Way to go!” 
when next you see them!  


